
  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
To reserve a place please complete and return the attached reply slip to the School Office by Friday 15th February 2013 

 

Name……………………………………………………..Tel……………………………..  

I will/ will not require a free crèche place 

Family Learning 

 

The course starts on 

Monday 25th February 2013 

At 

 Archibald first School 

From 9.00am -11.00am 

Archibald First School will provide 6 free crèche places 

You are invited 

 to come along to a fun and informal 5 week course to find more about what 

your child is doing at school and how you can help at home. 

Sessions are free and you will make resources to use at home with your child. 

Fabulous course! 

I learnt a lot that is 

useful to use at 

home with my own 

children 

Tanya Watkins 

(Poppy and Lola Y1) 

Excellent approachable 

tutor! 

Really good resources 

Kelly Fry  

(Avy Y1) 


